
Pulpit	Announcements	
Ascension	Sunday		

May	24	
	

	
• This	weekend	we	observe	Memorial	Day	as	a	nation.	We	thank	God	for	our	

fallen	heroes,	who	have	defended	our	country	and	freedoms.	May	God	bless	
them	for	their	sacrifice.	May	God	bless	America!	Our	Memorial	Day	Mass	will	
be	on	Monday	at	10	AM	(please	note	the	earlier	time	for	the	daily	Mass).	Also,	
our	Parish	Office	will	be	closed	on	Monday	in	honor	of	the	holiday.	
	

• The	 charitable	 portion	 of	 our	 tithe	 this	 week	 will	 go	 to	 the	 Catholic	
Communication	Campaign.	This	is	a	national	collection	of	the	US	Bishops.	
	

• The	flowers	in	the	sanctuary	are	in	honor	of	the	38th	Wedding	Anniversary	of	
Rob	and	Nancy	Lombard.	

	
• Next	weekend	 for	Pentecost,	we	ask	everyone	 to	please	wear	 red	 for	Mass.	

This	includes	our	digital	parishioners!	Please	wear	red	at	home	and	send	us	
your	pictures!	We	want	to	celebrate	Pentecost	as	a	full	parish	family!	

	
• By	the	Bishop’s	directive,	public	Confession	times	cannot	resume	until	June	1.	

Please	note	that	we	have	extensive	Confession	times	scheduled	for	June	1,	2,	
and	 3.	 A	 schedule	 is	 in	 our	weekly	 newsletter,	 on	 our	website,	 and	will	 be	
posted	on	our	social	media.	

	
• Please	be	sure	that	you’re	on	our	parish	REALM	email	list.		

	
	


